
 
 
In September 2024, Amgen began selling Prolia® under a new NDC and began phasing out the existing NDC.   

 
The table below reflects the old and new NDCs. Please note that each new NDC is a replacement for an old 
NDC, and thus each pair of old/new NDCs is treated as if it were the same NDC for purposes of pricing and 
purchasing from Amgen through the 340B program. 
 

 
Old NDC New NDC Description 

55513-0710-01 55513-0710-21 Prolia® 60mg (1.0mL) Syringe 

 

340B Inventory Replenishment: 
Because the new NDCs noted in the table above are, in fact, the same product (drug, dose, formulation, or 
volume) with the same price as the corresponding old NDCs, Amgen believes that a covered entity utilizing a 
340B inventory replenishment model may count accumulations of the Old NDC’s toward replenishment of 
equal quantities of the corresponding New NDC.  

 
Any questions regarding this matter can be directed to 340Brelations@amgen.com. 
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